
  

 

 

Weekly Newsletter Issue 35: Friday 13th July 2018 
 

ST. PETER’S CATHOLIC FIRST 
SCHOOL (ACADEMY) 
W: www.stpeters-bromsgrove.co.uk 
E: office@st-petersrc.worcs.sch.uk   
E: absences@st-petersrc.worcs.sch.uk  T: 01527-831872 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,   

What a super week! Throughout last week the children experienced Samba 
drumming, a drama workshop and Bollywood dancing with external providers, 
culminating in a whole school dance performance on the school field! They 
have also been learning about a different faith through art work and on 
Tuesday evening we held our Art Exhibition. It was wonderful to see so many 
of our families come along to look at the highly professional display of our 

a school, we receive commission and we are then able to put that money 
towards funding events and activities like Arts Week. Thank you for your 
support and for the contributions towards Arts Week, without which we would 
be unable to run such lovely curriculum events and activities. 

During the week s
transition days and today we held our Bromsgrove Schools Transition Day. 
Everyone spent the day in their new classroom with their new Class Teacher 
and Teaching Assistant. Miss. Colclough, Mr. Pinnock and Mrs. Porter have 
also been busy visiting our new Reception starters at home and we welcomed 
them into school today as well. 

On Friday, you sho eport. 
Please take time to return the acknowledgement slip and let us know what you 
think of the new format. Any reports that have not yet been collected are 
available from the school office. 

Only four more days until the end of term and I am sure that everyone is 
looking forward to a well-deserved summer break. 

Kind regards, Mrs. Clubley 
 

 

Upcoming Even 
Wednesday 18th July 
9.15a.m.  Leavers  Mass 
10.15a.m.  
Morning 
11.00a.m.  Year 4  
 
Thursday 19th July 

 please 
bring a change of clothes 

 
Friday 20th July 
Break up for the Summer Holidays 

 
 

Weekly prayer  
Father God, thank you for Art,  
for the opportunity  
of creating,  
of making,  
of decorating,  
of designing,  
of painting,  
of drawing,  
of colouring,  
all kinds of shapes, 
all sorts of patterns,  
all types of pictures;  
Thank you for giving us the abilities 
for artistic creativities.  
Amen. 

Tony Bower 
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More Important News     

School Uniform 
As the weather is going to be a little cooler for the rest of this week we would like the 
children to wear their summer school uniform not their PE kits. Thank you.  

Universal Free School Meals                                                              

Please note that all children in school commencing September 2018 in Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 are eligible for Universal Free School Meals.  

Important Reminder – to Parents’ and Carers of children who are 

moving up in to Year 3  and Year 4 in September 2018                                      

When in Year 3 and Year 4 the children are no longer eligible to receive Universal Free 

School Meals. If your child would like to continue with school lunches from Class Catering 

there will be a charge of £2.30 per meal. If you are claiming certain benefits, you may be 

eligible for Free School Meals (FSM). Please complete the form that has been sent home 

today and return it to the school office. Thank you. 

Important Reminder: Whole School Photograph                                                   

If you would like to place an order for the whole school photograph then the latest 

opportunity to place your order is Tuesday 17th July. Orders can be returned to the school 

office and the photograph will arrive in September, ready for the start of the Autumn Term. 

Many thanks. 

First Holy Communion Photograph: Tempest Photography                  

If you would like to place an order for the individual and/or group photograph then please 

return to the school office as soon as possible. Thank you.  

Lost and Found                                                                                          

A red cardigan belonging to a small child was found at the Summer Fete on Saturday. If 

you believe it belongs to your child then please pop along to the school office. Thank you.  

Reminder: Carrier Bags                                                                                  

Please send in to school a couple of named carrier bags, with your child, in order for their 

work to be safely transported home. Many thanks.                                                                                                                                               

Attendance Week ending 13th July 2018 – Were you in? 

RWO  96.5% RP  95.4% WHOLE SCHOOL  95.9% 
Congratulations to 2P for the 
highest attendance this week. 
Expected attendance is 95% 

and above. 

1C  97.3% 1D  94.0% 
2R  93.2% 2P  99.6% 
3SO  98.9% 3T  - 95.9% 
4E  93.1% 4R  95.0% 

Additional information sent home Friday / Monday 

 Wednesday Word Magazine  
 Families Magazine   
 Change 4 Life Leaflet Packs 
 Year 1 Transition letter 
 Annual School Report 
 Yellow Application form: Free 

school meals/ Universal infant free 
school meals 

 
Congratulations to everyone who received an 
award this week.  

Catholic Schools Pupil Profile 
Awards:  

Class RP: Owen J for being learned 
Class RWO: Cameron B for being learned 
Class 1C: Finlay M for being attentive &  
Jake A for being compassionate 
Class 1D: Destiny D for being active 
Class 2R: Lena V-E for being wise 
Class 2P: Martha A for being attentive 
Class 3SO: Tom L for being attentive 
Class 3T: Tiah G for being curious 
Class; 4E: Paige W for being active 
Class 4RR: Ellie D-F for being attentive 
 

  Handwriting Awards:    
  Class RP: Oliver W 
  Class RWO: Erin F 

Class 1C: Charlie W 
Class 1D: Isaac B 
Class 2R: Tilly B 
Class 2P: Jimmy R 
Class 3SO: Lara R 
Class 3T: Jonah M 
Class 4E: Cody James G 
Class 4RR: Martha H 

 

 


